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Building Report

February, 2023 BOE Meeting

Parent/Teacher Conferences: We were excited to host our Winter Parent/Teacher conferences last week, on
the 6th and the 8th.  Conferences are an essential part of the School/Family partnership, and we look forward
to meeting with the parents of our students as often as possible.

Open House: After almost a year, Sabetha Elementary is proud to show off the results of our renovation and
addition project.  We welcomed many members of the Sabetha community during an Open House for the
public to view the new areas of the building on Wednesday, February 8th.

Great Kindness Challenge: SES students and staff participated in the Great Kindness Challenge during the
week of January 23-27. Our entire student body (PreK-5) created a school culture of acceptance, tolerance,
unity, and respect.  We collected pop tabs and donation items for Ronald McDonald House.   As I write this
report, we are still judging our Kindest Citizen Essay winners. They and their nominees will be featured in the
Sabetha Herald and will be honored at an assembly on Thursday, February 9th.

PTO Valentine Parties: Class parties are something our students look forward to a few times a year.  We had
our valentine's parties on Friday, February 10th.  We are always thankful to our parent volunteers for the hard
work they put into our parties.  The students enjoy the celebrations, and we appreciate everyone who helps!

UPCOMING EVENTS

February 17- Early Release
February 20- President’s Day- NO SCHOOL
February 23- 2nd Grade Music Program- 2:30 pm and 7 pm SMS
March 8- Spring Pictures
March 13-17- Spring Break
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